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REGULAR MEETING 

February 15, 2024, 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
Hybrid in person at 222 LaPorte Ave and online via Zoom 
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The Water Commission advises City Council regarding water, wastewater, and stormwater 
policy issues such as water rights, planning, acquisition and management, conservation and 
public education, floodplain regulations, storm drainage, and development criteria. Read 
more at https://www.fcgov.com/cityclerk/boards/water. 

ROLL CALL  

 Commissioners Present In Person: Paul Herman (Vice Chairperson), Kent Bruxvoort, 
Tyler Eldridge, Rick Kahn, Jason Tarry 

 Commissioners Present via Zoom: John Primsky, Greg Steed 

 Commissioners Absent - Excused: Jordan Radin (Chairperson), James Bishop 

 Staff Members Present In Person: Jeremy Woolf, John Song, Michael Neale, Ralph 
Campano, Ken Sampley, Jason Graham, Andrew Gingerich, Ingrid Decker 

 Staff Members Present via Zoom: Jen Dial, Donnie Dustin, Jill Oropeza, Tracy Oschner 

 Members of the Public: Robert Graves, James __, Rich __ 

7. NEW BUSINESS 

b. Regular Items 

i. Code Revision Regarding the Definition of a Curb Stop 
Jeremy Woolf, Senior Director of Integrated Water Operations 
Andrew Gingerich, Director of Water Field Operations 
 
This is regarding the code revision of Chapter 26: Definition of “control 
valve,” and replacement of the term “curb stop” with “control valve.” 
 
Discussion Highlights 
Commissioners clarified that the term’s confusion comes from the fact 
that a control valve is not necessarily next to or near a curb. A 
Commissioner commented on language surrounding the fire 
suppression system and the necessary pressure required to meet the 
code. 
 
Commissioners supported the necessitated changes to clarify 
language in the code. 

 

This excerpt is from draft minutes that will be approved by the Water Commission on March 21, 
2024. 
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